Save the date!

 (
Young Carer Awareness Day
28
th
 January 2016
Join Our Campaign!
)
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Spurgeons are running a national awareness raising campaign on Twitter to coincide with young carer awareness day.
Please join us in raising awareness of young carers and add your comments to our Twitter feed.

We want everyone to use the hashtag #youngcareraware to get involved.

If you are working towards the Young Carers in Schools award (with Carers Trust & Children’s Society), then 28th January is a great opportunity to ensure that pupils in your school find out more about young carers – you can access resources and information through the carers trust website.

We are producing wristbands to be worn by teaching staff to promote our campaign to pupils throughout the day on 28th January; each wristband will be accompanied by a poster with facts and figures about young carers and suggested activities and lessons. If you would like to order these wristband packs, please complete the form below.


	Name of school


	

	School address including postcode





	

	Number of wristband packs required (please only order for number of staff participating up to maximum of 50 in large schools)
	

	Name of staff member responsible for distributing packs

	

	Email address for staff member

	

	Our address and contact details

	Spurgeons Young Carers in Wiltshire,
Unit 8,
Evans Business Park,
Semington Road,
Hampshire Park West,
Melksham,
SN12 6LH
Email: jfoote@spurgeons.org 



